Dear Carolyn,

I have just heard that the proposed development at Lords rd Leichhardt is still under consideration despite having
been rejected by local council, a large number of residents and the planning panel. | am appalled that the
Department has met with the developer, who has had yet another opportunity to lobby the Department without

the knowledge of the council and the community.

This proposal would have a devastating impact on the employment zone at Lords Road as well as local traffic. It
would ‘monster’ the surrounding residential properties and be totally incompatible with neighbouring sporting

facilities. It also fails to meet the strategic tests for the area laid out by the Council and the Greater Sydney

I hope you will act in the best interests of the community

I’'m writing this email as 'm concerned with the rezoning of Lords Rd., Leichhardt. It seems that the residents, the
Council and the Sydney Central Planning Panel both rejected the proposal, thanks God. Your stubbornness into keep
meeting with the developer despite those unfavourable recommandations is tantamount of corruption and i hope
the NSW Department of Planning will be investigated about it.

It goes without saying that this latter is about asking you NOT to change the rezoning.

Your department is trying to change the rezoning of BOTH my home (Bardwell Park priority precinct) and my
workplace in Leichhardt.

It is time to stop this madness.

| am sending this email to let you know of my concerned that the Department may seek to overturn
the decision of the planning panel, which would be unprecedented.

1. The proposal was opposed by the local council, an overwhelming number of residents including
a famous local sporting club, and by the Planning Panel. It also fails to meet the strategic tests for

the area laid out by the Council and the Greater Sydney Commission.

2
. We are appalled that the Department has met with the developer, who has had yet another

opportunity to lobby the Department without the knowledge of the Council and the community

There seems to be no communication with the community who will be greatly affected by the wrong

outcome.

Resident

Dear Ms McNally

I write with concern about the delay by the Department to sign off on the rejection of the rezoning
application of Lords Road Leichhardt as RECOMMENDED by the Sydney Central Planning Panel on 31

August.

I have been informed that the Department has not signed off after 3 months and indeed has
met with the developer who has had yet another opportunity to lobby the Department without the

knowledge of the council and the community.

Is the Department ignoring The Sydney Central Planning Panel ?

I remind you that the plan was opposed by the local council, an overwhelming number of residents
including the local sporting club, and by the Planning Panel. The planning panel acknowledged the
devastating impact on the employment zone at Lords Road as well as local traffic. It would ‘monster’



